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The siting of the proposed sculpture will lead to further intrusion into the village by visitors and tourists. The
plans would be better sited nearer to the visitors centre and the go ape installation. This installation will
encourage more visitors to park in the residents only parking spaces in the village which is 'supposed' to be off
limits to visitors. Since the opening of the Ellerburn trail we have seen huge increases in unauthorised access
the the FC has failed to address

Comments made by Mr Alex Abbott of 7 Low Dalby, Pickering, YO18 7LT
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